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First name: Darcy

Last name: Batura

Organization: The Nature Conservancy

Title: Forest Partnership Director

Comments: Dear Ms. Buchanan,

 

Attached please find a comment letter from The Nature Conservancy in response to the USFS Notice of Intent to

amend the 1994 Northwest Forest Plan. Thank you for considering our comments. Please feel to contact me if

we can provide any further information.

 

Best,

Darcy Batura

Forest Partnership Director

The Nature Conservancy    

 


